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GLOBAL TECHNOLOGIES takes a new step forward … 

 

On the 15th of July, Global Technologies has 

moved head office and production plant to 

his new location in Rousset (FRANCE).  

New workshops for the existing services: 

Cryogenics, Mechanical, Electronic as well as 

a General Store for spares have been already 

installed.  

A brand new clean room for his Research and 

Development department will be completed 

in October of this year. 

This acquisition has been completed with a 

large investment in equipment and facilities in 

order to cope with the continuous growth of 

its activities. 

With this new asset, Global Technologies is taking another step forward to 

meet the growing demand and to insure high standard production. 

 

 

“Over the past few years, our company has 

become a reference for a large number of 

services and products within the 

Semiconductor industry in Europe.  

To reinforce this position and to insure that we 

shall always bring top-class services to our 

Customers, Global Technologies has moved to 

his new buildings in July, multiplying extensively 

his production capacities. 

This investment is a new step forward permitted 

by the confidence of our Customers and 

Partners as well as the continuous dedication of 

our team. We shall thank you all of them for 

their support.” 

Franck POUCH. CEO  
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For further information, please contact us :  
contact@global-technologies.fr 

http://www.global-technologies.fr/

